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29 June 2022 

 
UPDATE ON SCHOOL CLOSURE 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The part has now arrived at the Council, so engineers can start fixing the boiler this afternoon. They 
are hopeful that the job will be completed today. Therefore, at this stage, the school will be open 
as normal tomorrow. If there are any issues, I will provide a further update before the start of the 
school day tomorrow.  
 
Please note that the school is closed on Friday 1 July for the Jubilee Bank Holiday. School will re-
open as normal on Monday 4 July. As per the school calendar, there is staff training day on Friday 8 
July, meaning that the school is closed to pupils.  
 
Again, thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 


